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Professional Development

Staff and administrators 
continued to prep for the new 
year last week with Boost 
training and the annual All-Team 
Retreat.



Amphitheater Career Fair
The Human Resources 
Department organized a 
career fair on July 14, 
2021 inviting applicants 
for all types of jobs, 
including teachers and 
support staff. Our teams 
interviewed 93  
candidates in just a few 
hours that day and 
followed up for more 
extensive interviews 
and to make offers.



Thank you!

Thank you to Luciano Sanchez, an 
Amphitheater Alum, and Advance 
Auto Parts for donating 100 
backpacks and school supplies to 
Amphi students! 



Information from Public Health



Pima County Metrics  -- As of 7/23 (Changed)

Disease Data

Health Care System 
Availability

Public Health 
Tracking and 
Investigation



AZDHS School Guidance For Pima

Week of July 4 = 34 cases per 100,000 in Pima County. 
Week of June 27 = 32 cases 
Week of June 20 = 31 cases 

Week of July 4: Test positivity rate = 3.9%. 
Week of June 27 = 3.6%
Week of June 20 = 3.2%.  



Current Transmission Level:  Substantial 
(Change)

Percent of 
Positivity 

(5.5%)

Cases per 
100 K 
(52)



Mask Regulation
• I advanced the elimination of the mask requirement in Amphi in late June.  

There continues to be no mask requirement in our District.
• Masks continue to be recommended by public health experts as one of the 

most effective means of preventing spread of the COVID-19 virus.  
• Notwithstanding this, on June 30, 2021 the Arizona Legislature enacted a 

law which precludes any Arizona public school from mandating masks. 
• Amphitheater School District must comply with Arizona law; it will not 

mandate masks.
• We will, however, encourage the unvaccinated to wear masks for their own 

protection and for that of others.  
• Individuals will ultimately make their own decisions in this regard, and their 

decisions will be honored.


